Weekly Newsletter

Key Stage 1

St Joseph

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a busy and exciting week we have had. We thank all parents and carers for acting in
the interests of safety and for your co-operation with all of the rearrangements as a

consequence of the inclement weather.

Fun in the snow

on Wednesday. We
~wrapped up with our
. hats, scarves and gloves,
put on our wellington boots and
headed for the playground. The
children had a great time exploring the
snow, building snowmen  and
experiencing the weather. It was great
to see so many children having fun
and making the most of the unusually
cold weather we have faced this week.

)|

Thank you to all those who joined Orange Class for
their Class Liturgy of the Word this week. We really
appreciate so many of you braving the freezing
weather and taking part in our service. The children
reflected on their Lenten promises and shared
some prayers and songs they have

been learming. They certainly did a 3
great job of warming everyone's
hearts. Well done Orange Class.

Happy Saint David’'s Day

This Thursday the children put on their .« AR
yellow and red clothes in celebration of D '_
Saint David's Day. They discussed the ' '/
meaning of the day talking about the national
emblems of Wales. At lunch the children enjoyed
chicken and leek pie and were even treated to
M delicious daffodil cakes! A huge well done
" gy to Grace in Amber Class who came to

i school wearing a traditional welsh outfit.

Here is some key information for your diary :

Monday 5th March Year 1 and 2 Maths Parent Workshops (9.15—10.15am) Parents and carers are
invited to join the your child's Maths lesson and support them in
completing Maths activities.

Friday 9th March

We will now be celebrating World book day on Friday 9th March —Children are

invited to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. There will be
£5 book vouchers given as a prize for the best costume.
Remember: World Book Day £1 Book Tokens can be exchanged for one of

the special World Book Day Books at The Book Fair.

Friday 9th March

Mothers’ Day Afternoon Tea— All mummies are invited into the Key Stage 1

Hall for Afternoon Tea to celebrate Mothers’ Day at 2pm.

Have a lovely weekend,

Miss Rees & the Key Stage 1 Team




